
Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: Gerasimov, Boyan (SPAC/PSPC)
Sent: June 18, 2020 10:28 AM
To: Laycock, Tristan (SPAC/PSPC); Roy, Cecely (SPAC/PSPC)
Cc: fitz-morris, James (SPAC/PSPC); Church, Leslie (SPAC/PSPC); Lockington, Elliott

(SPAC/PSPC)
Subject: RE: Domestic gowns

Departmental memo explaining the broader situation is coming up. Will circulate when I get it.

Boyan Gerasimov
Director of Policy | Directeur des politiques Office of the Minister of Public Services and Procurement | Cabinet de la
ministre des Services publics et Approvisionnement Canada

 Original Message 
From: Laycock, Tristan (SPAC/PSPC)
Sent: June 18, 2020 10:18 AM
To: Roy, Cecely (SPAC/PSPC) <cecely.roy@canada.ca>
Cc: fitz-morris, James (SPAC/PSPC) <james.fitz-morris@canada.ca>; Church, Leslie (SPAC/PSPC)
<leslie.church@canada.ca>; Gerasimov, Boyan (SPAC/PSPC) <boyan.gerasimov@canada.ca>; Lockington, Elliott
(SPAC/PSPC) <elliott.lockington@canada.ca>
Subject: Re: Domestic gowns

Sounds good. I’ll reach out to Employment on the general issue and then we can see how we adapt to gowns.

Tristan

Sent from my iPhone

> On Jun 18, 2020, at 10:13, Roy, Cecely (SPAC/PSPC) <cecely.roy@canada.ca> wrote:
>
> losing domestic manufacturing capacity because of CERB
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